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Dosher honors Volunteer Organization’s $2.4 million contribution to hospital  

 
 

SOUTHPORT— The Dosher Memorial Hospital Volunteers are a wonderfully 

diverse group of men and women who make a difference in the lives of patients and their 

families through donating their time to perform a number of administrative tasks along with 

managing the hospital gift shop and the Dosher Flea Market in downtown Southport.  

Recently, a plaque was installed at the Dosher Flea Market to commemorate the Volunteer 

Organization’s $2.4 million all-time financial contribution to the hospital, as of the end of 

2021. The funds raised through the Dosher gift shop and the flea market are used to 

purchase equipment for the hospital to enhance patient care. 

Lynda Stanley, President and CEO of Dosher Memorial Hospital said, “We greatly 

appreciate the generous and meaningful service of our volunteers and the financial 

support they have effected through their dedicated hard work. This spirited group plays an 

integral role in Dosher’s ability to provide extraordinary care to our community.”  

 

To find out more about volunteering at Dosher, visit Dosher.org/volunteer.      
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Lef t to right: Jean Hart, Sherry Brock, Sharon Lightbourne, Ann DiDonato, Joy Mitchell and Debbie Doyle. 


